Malawi Mission Network – Airport Shuttle Info  (8/12/12)
We will be running a shuttle service from the Denver International Airport (DIA) to Highlands Camp and Retreat Center on Thursday and Sunday.  This is NOT a commercial shuttle – it is in vans and personal vehicles driven by local church members.  If possible, we request you try to arrive at DIA between 9:30 am and 4:00 pm on Thursday. (For those arriving on Wednesday, we will contact you directly)
DESCRIPTION OF DIA:


DIA has 3 Concourses  - all connected to the Main Terminal by an underground train system.  From Concourses B and C, the train is the only way to get there.  From the A Concourse, you can take the train or there is a scenic walkway over a taxiway you can take to the main terminal.  In any case, just follow the signs to the Baggage Area.
WHERE TO CATCH SHUTTLE?


By Door 513 (near Baggage Carousel 7) on the east side of level 5 at the main terminal of DIA.  (The even numbered doors are on the west side of the terminal and odd numbered doors are on the east side.)

WHEN?  The first shuttle will leave DIA about 11:30 and there will be at least 2 more during the afternoon – with special arrangements for late arrivals.

HOW TO RECOGNIZE IT?


We will have at least one representative of the local committee in the seating area near door 513 during the hours we expect someone to be arriving.  There will be a sign saying “MALAWI MISSION NETWORK” to help you recognize the person and they may be wearing an AFRICA BAGS shirt.  

WHAT IF YOU CAN’T MAKE IT OR FIND IT?


If your flight is significantly late or you change plans in anyway – please call us. The Network representative at the airport will have a cell phone (970)310-3583.  If that does not work, you can try (970)310-3467. If all else fails, you may call Highlands (303) 747-2888 and they will know how to get in contact with us.

HOW MUCH IS IT?


The fee for the shuttle is $20 per person round trip.  If you have not pre-paid, you may settle it up at check-in at Highlands.  It is easier not to try to pay the driver as they will not have the proper records to keep track of it.

WHAT ABOUT SUNDAY?


On Sunday, we will be running a series of vehicles back to the airport in time to get everyone there at least an hour before their scheduled flight.  It is important to tell us if your return flight is at a different time than what you originally indicated on your registration form.  If possible, we request that you do not schedule a flight before 9:00 am on Sunday morning (and even that requires a very early start from Highlands).
